
 

   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your kind prayers, Mike Kalynik who 
has died recently. Mike’s funeral will be at St Hugh’s 
church on Thursday 22nd August at 10.30am. Please keep 
his family in your prayers at this difficult time.  
 

What is happening in August 2019? 
 

Service of the Word and Holy Communion  
These services are becoming a more frequent feature of 
parish life in our diocese. They give an opportunity for 
people to gather and celebrate the Word of God and 
receive holy communion in the absence of a priest. Fr 
David has trained many of our Eucharistic Ministers to 
conduct these services in our parishes. Everyone is 
invited to attend these services during the coming week.  
 

St Hugh’s Flowers - Appeal For Help  
Our flower team is down to three and we really need more 
help please. Would you be able to donate a couple of 
hours of your time? It would only be once every sixth or 
eighth week as it is a job that is easier the more 
volunteers we have and your turn comes around more 
infrequently - when there were five of us it was usually 
only 4 or 5 times a year!   
No flower arranging skill necessary, if all you are 
comfortable with is buying a bouquet or two and putting 
them into a vase filled with water that will look lovely. A 
budget is set and the money is reimbursed so no one is 
out of pocket. PLEASE have a think and if you could 
HELP contact Wendy Tonks, Lisa Radford or Lucia 
Capogna we would be very grateful and the church would 
continue to have its floral displays. 
 

School Holidays and Foodbank 
The school holidays are here and many families struggle 
to feed their children properly without the support of 
school dinners. Please, if you are able, consider putting a 
few items in the Hope Centre boxes at the back of 
Church. Just one or two items a week will make a big 
difference. Thank you. 
 

Welcome to Fr Archie Casey: 
Please welcome Fr Archie Casey from St Francis Xavier 
Foreign Mission Society who will be celebrating Mass in 
our parishes this weekend 10th/11th August.  
 

The Xaverian Missionaries in the World 
St. Guido Maria Conforti, Archbishop of Ravenna, Bishop 
of Parma, Founder of the Xaverian Missionaries (1895) 
wanted his first missionaries to continue the work of St. 
Francis Xavier, the patron saint of the Missionary Family, 
in China at whose doors Xavier had died. Therefore, 
China was chosen as the first mission of the Xaverians, 
but all the missionaries were expelled from the country in 
1954. The Xaverians then accepted the invitation of the 
Popes to announce the Gospel in many other nations. 
Today the Xaverians (who are roughly 692 in number) 
work in 22 countries. 
This weekend Fr. Archie Casey SX, who has worked in 
Bangladesh and the Philippines. will be making the 
Annual Mission Appeal in the Parish of St Alban's & St 
Hugh’s. A retiring collection will be taken after Mass to 
support their work. 
 

 
 

Other News 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Activity Group 
Are organising a trip on Saturday 14th September to 
Buckingham Palace. Eight seats available, all welcome! 
The costs are - Coach £15 and entrance to The Palace 
£23. A few seats are still left, please contact Lisa Radford 
601961. Payments are to be made by 16th August 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine  
Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 
30th September 2019.  £599.00 per person 
sharing. Groups and Individual bookings 
welcome. Contact Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 07740 
175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.  
 

Future Events Around the Diocese 
Mass for Catholics Working in Healthcare – St Barnabas 
Cathedral 7th September  
Mass for Altar Servers- Annual Guild of St Stephen Mass- 
St Barnabas Cathedral 9th November 2019. 
 

Music Summer School  
There will be a Singing Summer School held at St Alban’s 
School during the summer break on Wednesday 28th, 
Thursday 29th and Friday 30th August. It runs from 
9:30am to 3:30pm each day, for a total cost of £50 for the 
three days. Book your place online at 
https://derbyshiremusichub.org.uk/get-involved/summer-
schools/2019/singing-summer-schools.asp?VD=singing-
summer  
 

Religious Vocation Discernment Weekend 
Do you ever consider that God is calling you to Religious 
life? Women aged between 18 and 40 years who consider 
God may be calling them, are warmly invited to spend 
time with the Franciscan Sisters to learn about living a 
Gospel Life in community and service. On Saturday 17th 
August from 10am until Sunday 18th at 2pm at the 
Franciscan Convent, 1 Hall Street Alfreton, Derbyshire 
DE55 7BT. To find out more and secure your booking, 
contact Sister Dorothy Paul on 01773 833168 or 
1clarefrancesco2017@gmail.com 
 

Rosary Rally 
Our Lady’s Rosary Group, Holy Cross Church, Whitwick 
invite our parishioners to join them in their 33rd Rosary 
Rally. The focus this year is to pray for world peace and 
young people at Mount St. Bernard Abbey on Sunday 1st 
September, commencing with concelebrated Mass at 
2pm. For further information contact Mrs. A. Gartland by 
email anne.gartland@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Memory Walk for Alzheimer’s 
Linda McCauley is walking at Wollaton Hall on Saturday 
7th September, to raise money for Alzheimer’s Society. If 
you can support her, please see the sponsorship forms in 
the church foyer. 
 

And Finally 
 

Lodger in Need of Accommodation 
An Italian gentleman (English speaking) is looking for 
accommodation in Derby after moving from Italy. If you 
can help, please see Fr David for more information.  
Please note that all members of the family, who live in the 
house, must be over 18 years of age. 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden  
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET                                               stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                               thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                  sthughborrowash.org.uk  
                               

Contact 
Post:  St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
          Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s & Oakwood:  
Christianne 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

  

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Nineteenth Week of Ordinary Time - Year C (Psalter week 3) 

 

Saturday  

 
10th  6.30pm Mass Oakwood Gerard Barry’s Intention 

Sunday 
 
 

11th   9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Joseph Collins RIP 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s John Hoban RIP 

Monday  
Feria 

12th  
 

7.00pm Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Tuesday  
Feria 

13th      No Mass   

Wednesday 
St Maximilian Kolbe 

14th      No Mass   

Thursday  
The Assumption of the 
Blessed Mary 

15th   
9.00am  

Mass 
St Hugh’s Oliver Hogan RIP 

7.00pm St Alban’s Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Friday  
Feria 16th  1.00pm Service St Alban’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Saturday      
 

17th  6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish  

Sunday  
 
 

18th   9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Anthony & Caroline Linehan (25th Wedding Anniversary) 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Mary & Tom Noonan RIP 

Welcomers for weekend 17th/18th August 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Steve Lavena 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Pam Ellen 

Readers for weekend 10th/11th August 
Oakwood 6.30pm Mike Cheryl 
St Hugh’s 9.00 am Geoff  
St Alban’s 10.30am Sue Lorraine 
Counters St Alban’s Peter Anne 
Counters St Hugh’s L&K Leavesley  
Cleaners St Hugh’s Anita Kath 
Flowers St Hugh’s Volunteer  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 10th/11th August 2019 

Hospital 
If someone is in Hospital 
who would like a visit 
please let Fr David know 
or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in 
memory of Helen Ryan RIP.  Please keep her 
in your prayers. 
 
 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: pg 319, Preface pg 23, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 59 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 
Readings pg 61, Preface pg 8, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 8-19 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 

St Alban’s: By appointment. 
St Hugh’s: By appointment  
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
 

No Adoration this week. 
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